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31 January 2020 

Dear Requestor 
 
Request made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
On 20 January 2020 you sent a request, made under the Freedom of Information Act, relating to 
NHSE funding.  I now provide this information as an attachment. 
 
I trust that this is the information you require and that your request has been fully discharged.   
 
Any information supplied to you is protected by the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988.  You 
are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research you are doing and 
for the purposes of news reporting.  Any other re-use, for example commercial publication and 
subscription charge, would require the permission of the copyright holder. 
 
Please note that, under the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations, if you wish to publish or 
otherwise use this information besides for your own means, you will need to seek our permission to 
do so. 
 
If you are unhappy with this response, you are entitled to request an internal review of our decision, 
handled where possible by a member of staff not directly involved in the initial decision.  If you wish to 
request such a review, please write direct to the Data Protection Officer, NHS Dorset, Ground Floor, 
West Wing, Vespasian House, Barrack Road, Dorchester DT1 1TG.  We aim to deal with requests for 
internal review within three weeks of receipt, although where the issues involved are very complicated 
this period may be extended up to a total of six weeks. 
 
If you have queries about this response, please do not hesitate to contact me quoting the above 
reference number. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Signature Removed 
 
Paddy Baker 
Data Protection Officer 
NHS Dorset Clinical Commissioning Group 

Ref:  FOI 227 
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Reference:  FOI 227 
 
 
Please could you provide the following under the Freedom of Information Act: 
 
Q1:  
A list of NHS England national funding schemes (separate from funding covered by the 
GMS/PMS/APMS contract and any enhanced services) that are available at each of your CCGs, for GP 
practices to access in 2019/20   
 
Response: 
The CCG has received additional NHS England national funding for Primary Care.  
The scheme that all GP practices have list size access to is the Improving Access to GP Services 
(IAPGS) funding.   
 
All other NHS England funding schemes are for the CCG to commission in order to provide a service 
and/or outcomes designated by NHS England, which for some of these funds GPs practices have had 
funds allocated to them. 
 
Q2:  
Please indicate how much funding is still available (as yet unallocated) for GP practices to access 
under each scheme for 2019/20 (please provide the latest figure available and specify the date at 
which this is correct). 
 
Response: 
All funds under the IAGPS have been allocated. 
There are therefore no entries in the spreadsheet provided. 
These funds are paid pro rata on a monthly basis, with total allocation to be paid across in full by 
March 2020. 
 
Q3:  
Please could you provide your responses in the relevant columns in the attached spreadsheet? 
 
Response: 
Please see response to Q2. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


